
Memorandum 

a 
oATE October 5, 2018 CITY OF DALLAS 

To Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

suB.Jecr Modification of Project Construction Signs 

To reduce conflicting project signage, such as listing an incorrect Council Member, with 

new contracts coming online in FY 2019, the Department of Public Works will modify its 

project signs for short-term projects (maintenance projects) by removing the Mayor and 

City Council Member name. Per the City's Pavement Cut and Repair Manual, City staff 

and contractor information will continue to be on the signs in the event that a citizen has 

questions on the project. 

There will be no changes to signage for longer-term capital projects. These signs will be 

remanufactured in the event of seat changes in the Mayor and Council Office. 

Please see the attachment for reference. Should you have any questions, please let me 

know. 
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e: Chris Caso, City Attorney (I) 
Carol A Smith, City Auditor (I) 
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Majed A. AI-Ghafry, Assistant City Manager 
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Joey Zapata, Assistant City Manager 
Nadia Chandler Hardy, Assistant City Manager and Chief Resilience Officer 
M Elizabeth Reich, Chlef Financial Officer 
Directors and Assistant Directors 

"Our Product is Service·• 
Empathy I Ethics I Exccllcncc Equity 






